
 

 

 
Sports Premium Expenditure 2015-16: 

Godalming Junior School decided to use this funding in the following ways: 
Overview of the School 

 
Sports Premium Grant (SPG) received  
 
Total amount of Sports Premium received £8,829 

Actual Spend £20, 935 

Surplus / Deficit - £12, 106 

 

 
Nature of Support  
 

a) Specialist Sports Teaching by SCL weekly - £20, 935 
b) Professional PE CPD from PE specialist – Staff Meeting time 
c) Release of PE co-ordinator to organise and take part in inter-schools events – internally covered 

 

 
Impact of SPG spending 
 
Evaluation of spending for the academic year 2015-16 shows 
 

a) High quality PE curriculum throughout the school delivered by fully qualified sports 
coaches. In addition, there will be CPD opportunities the sports coaches will offer to the 
staff to keep them up-skilled.  

b) The PE Co-ordinator has successfully planned for and taken children to the following inter-sports 
activities, we have also provided time for a HLTA to provide administration support:  
GDPSSA Cross country – November 
Year 5-6 have attended Sports hall Athletics - January, 
Gifted and Talented sports at Broadwater School – March 
Children attended Godalming and district Swimming Gala - March 
District Sports – July 

 

 
Anticipated spend for 2016-17 
 

 From September 2016 the entire PE curriculum will return to being taught by members of 
school staff. The school has also forged links with Winchester University with members of 
the Sports Department delivering a bespoke CPD program for members of staff to up-level 
the PE delivery. There will be further opportunities for staff CPD which will run on a rolling 
program each term that will be run by the Headteacher, PE Subject Leader and/or Sports 
Specialist from Winchester University.  
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